
 

 

Registration AAA FAQs 

 

How can I register my child for the AAA program? 

The AAA program is invitation only players will be given a recommendation at the end of their 

previous season that will indicate that they should register either for AAA or as a AAA trialist.  

my child did not play with Halifax city soccer club the previous season, but we 

are interested in the AAA program. How should we proceed? 

Please contact the club’s Technical Director and/or Director of Soccer For more 

information on our transfer process. 

My child received the recommendation of AAA. What does that mean? 

Your child will be registered to the AAA program for the start of preseason which 

will be January 1st and will also participate in the fall trial. Which will essentially 

act has an offseason training period for your child. 

My child received the recommendation of AAA Trialist. What does that mean? 

Your child will have the opportunity to trial with the AAA program during the 

stated trial. In the fall period. Trialists will be given a minimum of two to three 

weeks before any decisions are made. If your child is not registered to the triple-A 

program, they will then be automatically registered to the AA program. 

What happens if I pay in full before the AAA program begins and my child does 

not end up with the AAA squad?  

In the event that you pay in full prior to your child team selection being finalized, 

your payment will automatically be credited towards the program their child 

subsequently joins and any difference between those fees will be credited to your 

account or it can be refunded.  

 

All fees that are not requested to be refunded by December 2nd, 2022, will 

automatically be credited to the account. 

 


